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Ocean County received a $1,594,636 grant 
for this project through the NJTPA’s 

FY 2020 Local Safety Program (LSP). The 
grant includes funding for construction and 
construction inspection services. The project 
will improve safety and overall operations the 
intersection of Hooper Avenue (County Route 
620) and Church Road/Kettle Creek Road in 
the Township of Toms River.

Project Details
Improvements will include signal upgrades and 
additional right-turn lanes. 

About the Project Area
The intersection of Hooper Avenue and 
Church Road/Kettle Creek in Toms River 
Township is a 4-leg signalized intersection. A 
road safety audit (RSA) for the project area 
was conducted in December 2019 and many 
of the intersection recommendations will be 
built in this project. To view the complete 
findings and recommendations of the Hooper 
Avenue RSA report, visit njtpa.org/rsa.

The Local Safety Program
The LSP specializes in cost-effective solutions 
that can make an immediate impact on their 
target areas. The LSP is federally funded, 
utilizing Highway Safety Improvement 
Program funds. It was established by the 
NJTPA in conjunction with the Federal 
Highway Administration and New Jersey 
Department of Transportation to advance 
safety initiatives on county and local roads. 
For more information, visit njtpa.org/
LocalSafety.
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